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Welcome - Pastor Dave York 
 
Worship - Holy Spirit Come 
 
Greeting  
 
Worship - Holy Spirit 
 
Gospel Reading – John 14:15-27 
 
Worship - Wesley Prayer  
 
Baptism of Maelyn Rose, Evelyn Rose, Nikolas Casey and Elsie Rose Little  
 
Children’s Time 
 
New Testament Reading – Acts 2  
 
Sermon – 2 Questions of Pentecost - Pastor Dave York 
 
Prayer Time and Lord’s Prayer 
 
Next Steps 
 
Offering  
 
Closing Song - Way Maker 
 
Benediction 

After they prayed,  
the place where they were meeting was shaken.  

They were all filled with the Holy Spirit  
and spoke the word of God boldly.  

Acts 4:31 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Jennifer Bell,   Norm Dawson,  Sheryl Reddell 
Maurice Wheeler,  Frank Geib,  Doug Hall 

If you enjoy reading, consider joining the 
Book Club.  We are currently reading 
“Bryson City Tales” the story of a young 
doctor practicing in the Smoky Mountains.  
We will discuss the book June 6 at 1 pm. 

Monday, May 29 
Memorial Day - Church Office closed 
 

Tuesday, May 30 
2:00 pm Spouse Grief Share 
6:30 pm Pastor Dave’s Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, May 31 
6:30 pm Choir 
 

Thursday, June 1 
8:30 am Staff Meeting 
 

Friday, June 2 
9:00 am Samaritan’s Buffet prep 
 

Saturday, June 3 
9:00 am Samaritan’s Buffet serving 
 

Sunday, June 4  
8:30 am Traditional Worship 
9:45 am Sunday School 
11:00 am Contemporary Worship 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry. In May, 
we’re collecting toiletries.  They also always 
need beans.  You can bring the items to the 
office or the box in the foyer.     

May 29, 9:00am-8:30pm 7th - 12th grade 
students will be doing yard work for 
church members, followed by an after-
noon at Worlds of Fun. Contact Kristen if 
you’re attending khowell@fumclvks.org. 
Drop off and pick up will be at the church.  

DIGITAL OFFERING 
  Online giving is available at 
  fumclvks.org/product/give or 
  use the QR code above to go 
directly to the website.  You can use a check 
or credit card. For help, see  Steven at 
sshade@fumclvks.org 

Samaritan’s Buffet needs desserts for their 
meal on Saturday.  If you can help, contact 
Jim at jwolfe7971@gmail.com 

Bring your favorite picnic sides and come to 
our church Block Party on June 7 at 5:30 pm.  
The church is supplying the hamburgers and 
hot dogs.  Invite your neighbors.  

Stronghold is a food pantry on Ft. Leavenworth for military 
families.  They are in need of peanut butter, jelly, cereal, 
dry beans, pasta and rice.  There is a plastic tote in the 
foyer.  For info, contact Ed at egarven@fumclvks.org. 

Get ready to blast off for Vacation Bible 
School July 24-28.  VBS is one of our     
largest community outreaches.  We will 
need lots of volunteers to teach, play 
games, prepare snacks, and lead groups.  If 
you can help, contact Nancy Shade.  The 
most important thing you can do right now is 
pray for the teachers and the kids that will 
be coming. 

St. Vincent’s Clinic is collecting items for 
care packages for the vulnerable in our 
community to help them through the hot   
summer months.  They are gathering: 
 Lip balm wet wipes 
 Bug spray bottled water 
 Sunscreen electrolyte packets 
Bring items to the church office before June 9. 
For info, contact Sandy swood@fumclvks.org.  

The Sweet Exchange Bake Sale will be June 17, 
from 7 am to 7 pm at 729 Pennsylvania.  This 
sale benefits the Deeper Window Association 
which helps families living with dementia.  

If you are grieving the loss of a loved one, 
you’re not alone.  Grief Share Spouse group 
meets this Tuesday, at 2 pm.  Anyone who has 
lost a spouse in our community is welcome. 

St. Vincent’s Clinic 


